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MEDIA OPT-OUT FORM

Please sign and return the attached form to the Office of Marketing & Communications,
communications@txwes.edu, only if you DO NOT want to be photographed or filmed by the
production company that will be producing a documentary on the 2017 Texas Wesleyan
football team.

Dear Texas Wesleyan Students, Faculty and Staff,

Our university will be featured in a documentary surrounding the football team and their
inaugural season in the Fall of 2017. Photographers and/or film crews will be on campus and
may wish to photograph and/or film you in relation to the story about our football team.
Occasionally, cameras will be permitted in classroom settings, residence halls and in various
common areas in addition to football related events and practice areas.

PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN this form only if you DO NOT want to be photographed or filmed.
I DO NOT want to be photographed or filmed by the production company producing the
documentary of Texas Wesleyan’s 2017 football season to the extent that the school can

prevent such contact.

Name

Signature

Signature of Parent/Guardian (if student is under 18)

Date

Return to:

Director of Communications

Office of Marketing & Communications — EJW Library B36
Texas Wesleyan University

1201 Wesleyan Street

Fort Worth, TX 76105

817-531-5810

communications@txwes.edu




